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FROM THE EDITORIAL BOARD 

 

 
The editorial board of Culture and Values would like to thank cordially 

all those who have reviewed the texts to appear in the current issue of the 

quarterly. Our thanks go also to all those who have reviewed articles in 

2014. As always, we publish the names of the reviewers in the last issue 

of the year. The list includes all those have reviewed submissions, includ-

ing the ones which have not been published.  

In 2014 the submission to Culture and Values have been reviewed by 

(in alphabetical order): Arno Anzenbacher, Bogdan Banasiak, Ewa 

Bartuś, Dieter Birnbacher, Daniel Breazeale, Piotr Domeracki, Anna 

Frąckowiak, Adam Grzeliński, Anna Jędrzejkiewicz, Kinga Kaśkiewicz, 

Eugene Kelly, Stefan Konstańczak, Iwona Kordzińska-Nawrocka, Beata 

Kubiak Ho-Chi, Tomasz Kupś, Izabela Lewandowska-Malec, Marek 

Melnyk, Joanna Mysona-Byrska, Basia Nikoforova, Witold M. Nowak, 

Eugeniusz Sakowicz, Piotr Stawiński, Wasilij Szczukin, Justyna B. Ty-

mieniecka-Suchanek, Bernhard Waldenfels, Ryszard Wiśniewski, 

Marcin Zdrenka, Mirosław Żelazny. 

We invite all researchers who would like to deal with the problematic 

of our quarterly – both scholars and PhD students – to cooperate with us. 

We accept texts in Polish, English and German. The submission guide-

lines are available by clicking the appropriate bookmark on our website. 

The forthcoming issue of Culture and Values will be published in April 

2015. 

 

 
Leszek Kopciuch 

    editor-in-chief 
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